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JUST – APPLICABLE SECTION:  

 Animal Welfare 

 

MCG has a corporate commitment to support animal welfare directly and indirectly. We do not 

support and are not involved in activities that are antithetical to the well-being of animals. Our 

firm does not conduct business with organizations that provide goods or services that are 

unethical, abusive or harmful to animals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
John Weir, Principal Architect 
AIA, NCARB, LEED-AP 

John E. McCool 
Michael P. Carlson 
Douglas G. Green 
John T. Weir 
421 W 1st Ave, Suite 30 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
(907) 563-8474 
FAX (907) 563-4572 
www.mcgalaska.com 


